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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: CICC Training: Ethical Hacking
1 message

Nicole Matib <nicole.matib@dict.gov.ph> Wed, Jun 22, 2022 at 12:13 AM
Bcc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Cybersecurity Participant:

As a part of our initiative to extend cybersecurity trainings to Mimaropians, we are sharing 

Cybercrime Investigation and Coordinating Center's training on Ethical Hacking. Training is open to government
employees and registration will be open until June 23, 2022.

Ethical Hacking Registration: https://forms.gle/cvqxLk28NFV7Boyw9 

Details and schedule of the training will be released to successful registrants by the organizers.

-- 
Maraming salamat po,
Nicole N. Matib
Information Systems Researcher III
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